Hello Members and Associates,
It is hard to believe that we are once again at the end of another season of meetings, I would like to thank each of you who find time to make it to our meetings. Attendance has been steady and your Chapter appreciates your support.
Our Next meeting is Wednesday May 18, 2016 at Anyhony's 105 Canal St. Malden MA, the meeting will begin at 6:30pm.  If you can only make one meeting this year,  May's might be the one you don't want to miss.
We again welcome Jeff Sargent of NFPA, Jeff will bring with him a briefing of potential changes for the 2017 NEC. Jeff contributed to the Cape and Islands Super Code in Hyannis the first of April and will also participate in a similar event sponsored by the Granite State Chapter in June. Don't miss out!   

I have attached the Minutes from Rick D'Amato for the April meeting.  The Paul Revere Chapter Thanks Chris Shea for his presentation at our April meeting.  The Granite State Chapter is having an all-day training event in June previewing the 2017 National Electrical Code. This should be an extremely informative event. They have assembled a panel of local area experts that will speak to the changes ahead in the new code. We look forward to seeing you on June 3rd. ( See Attached Flyer)
Our upcoming events include our Joint Meeting Clambake on June 8, 2016 and a Golf Tournament on July 18, 2016 Please see the attached flyers or visit our web page www.paulrevereiaei.com for the flyer to each event. You can fill in your information and print flyer from web page to mail to Rick.  
If you or a vendor you deal with is interested in a sponsorship for the Golf Tournament please contact Rick D'Amato at paulrevererd@gmail.comor by phone 781-964-4171.  Any help in obtaining sponsors is greatly appreciated.
These articles I found interesting, these are the types of articles you receive weekly if you are signed up for IAEI weekly. Check it out!  

Service Entrance & Short Circuit Currents
San Francisco To Become First City To Require Solar Panels On New Buildings
Arc-Fault Circuit Interrupters AFCI'S Prevent Electrical Fires
Good Luck with this one!
Lowes For Pro's How To Become An Electrical Inspector
EC&M also has Interesting articles, sign up stay informed. 
UL Warns Of Potential Hazards From Improper Installation Of Lighting Retrofits Kits.
Reminder old circuit breaker panels pose danger

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you having issues with the web page try deleting your cookies, we have received some feed back from a few people having similar issues. I have not experienced any issues myself, please let us know if you are.
We look forward to seeing you at the next meeting,
John Power
Chairman
Paul Revere Chapter IAEI



 The Paul Revere Chapter of the International Association of Electrical Inspectors (IAEI) is a leader in the electrical industry and actively promotes safe products and safe installations.
Active members and partners in the association include many diverse groups, including electrical inspectors, testing agencies, standards Organizations, manufacturers, distributors, installers and contractors
